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SAFETY BULLETIN 

 

 

Complacency: Do not let your guard down! 

The term complacency has several definitions; perhaps the one most suitable (in the context of safety) is as 
follows, "a feeling of quiet pleasure or security, often while unaware of some potential danger, defect, or the 
like". Ironically, this feeling can develop from a perception that you live and work in a safe environment. An 
environment of few, if any, workplace incidents and when an incident does occur, it is often of a minor nature. 
The message here is, never let your guard down. We maintain our safety by doing just that, maintaining it. 
 
The ways we maintain our safety: 

 We maintain a safe workplace by following established protocols and procedures. 

 We have safety meetings to discuss changes and potential hazards that develop from day to day on our 

worksite. 

 We wear the appropriate PPE for the task at hand. 

 We conduct a job briefing before starting a task. 

 We take a "Four Second Reset" to stop and think about the safety side of the task we're about to start. 

 We manage our "Zone of Control" on the worksite. Hazards identified, eliminated or controlled. 

Maintaining housekeeping and organization. Other workers and/or mobile equipment coming into your 

work area. 

 We report any and all perceived or potential hazards on the worksite. 

 We report all near misses. When reported, we are able to collect information, identify trends, correct 

current problems, and prevent future incidents and injuries from happening. 

 We coach, mentor and watch out for each other throughout the day. 

 
Note: During the month of January, Facilities has experienced a significant increase in the number of injuries  

reported and unsafe acts witnessed. It is imperative when performing your assigned tasks:  
YOU DO NOT LET YOUR GUARD DOWN!   

(Safety Tool Box Talks) 

"No one should have to sacrifice their life for their livelihood, because a 
nation built on the dignity of work must provide safe working conditions for 

its people." 
Secretary of Labor Thomas E. Perez 
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WORK SAFELY 

 

You are our most valuable asset! 


